Adam MacDowell

From: Ryan Romaguera <ryan@romaguera.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 11:56 AM

To: Adam MacDowell

Subject: Fwd: LA Wrestling News Communication Concerning our State Championship
Attachments; 20180711104234731.pdf: 20180711 104312866.pdf

----------- Forwarded message ~--------

From: Rusty Costanza <rusty@romaguera.com>

Date: Wed, Jul 11,2018 at 11:16 AM

Subject: Fwd: LA Wrestling News Communication Concerning our State Championship
To: Roch Eshleman <roch@romaguera.com>, Ryan Romaguera <ryvan@romaguera.com>

1 just got off of the phone with Adam and Tiara at the LHSAA. Martin Muller of Louisiana Wrestling News
sent them a request for more access at the state wrestling tournament. It is attached to this email. Please read it
and check out his website http:/Mlawrestlingnews.com. While on his website, please read

this http:/lawrestlingnews.com/V 0lume%20V1%20-%202017-

18/12%20March/201 8%208tate%20Championships/ Index.html

The LHSAA his having a media meeting on July 26th to deal with some media issues of access and what not, |
suggested we meet with them on the 25th to £0 over our issues with media (that includes all the websites that
get access like Louisiana Wrestling News) before they meet with them on the 26th. Adam is checking with
Eddie to make sure he is available.

Rusty

~~~~~~~~~~ Forwarded message ----------

From: Adam MacDowell <AMacDowell@lhsaa.org>

Date: Wed, Jul 11, 2018 at 10:49 AM

Subject: LA Wrestling News Communication Concerning our State Championship
To: Rusty Costanza <rusty@romaguera.com>

See attached.

Adam D. Mac Dowell, Assistant Executive Director
Louisiana High School Athletic Association
Direct: 225-300-4212

Cell: 225-270-1737



